Applying for review
Hi, my name is Annwyn Godwin and I am the Merit Protection Commissioner.  We have revamped this website with you in mind. We know you want to access information, quickly, easily and transparently so that is what we have done. 
The coloured tabs help focus on the type of information you may require. Each section has summary information to help you skim to what you want and by clicking on a question, you then access more detailed information. There is also a ‘view all’ button that you can print and keep for future reference and a search facility on the top right hand side of your screen - a couple of words is all that you will need to filter for an answer. 
So let me take you through the main tabs of the website.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Let’s start with the orange tab ‘Applying for Review’. Instead of using the legislative terms of Primary and Secondary Review, the information is organised around common areas such as code of conduct, bully and harassment, and performance management. Other Employment Matters is the safety net, when you don’t quite know where to go. It covers things like leave applications, including flex leave, access to training allowances and reimbursements and employee health and absence management issues. 
There are also some types of review that have very specific requirements such as promotion reviews, final entitlements complaints and issues that are very sensitive and/or may involve an Agency Head. Please read the information carefully before making an application for those types of review and if you have further queries contact the Review Team. Their details are available on the contact section of the ribbon – that is the heading along the top of the website. 
Finally, if you want the technical detail about applying for review, with such things as, timeframes, eligibility, what to expect, and roles and responsibilities, click on the information at the bottom of the applying for review drop down menu.
Through the Office of the Merit Protection Commissioner, agencies and individuals can easily access high quality, impartial and expert services specific to the Public Service.
In addition to the specific topics there is also information in the ribbon along the top of the website on more general information.
Ongoing improvements are planned, so your feedback will continue to inform our innovation. If you become aware of information that is unclear, gaps in information or you wish to provide  other feedback please let us know via the contacts page. 
Thank you for visiting our website.

